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SenatorBPelton@gmail.com 

Office: (303) 866-6360 

Cell: (970) 571-0608 

 

Facebook: Byron Pelton for CO Senate 

Twitter: @commish_pelton 

 

Ag Spotlight Colorado Ag Forum 

Last Thursday I had the privilege to attend the Colorado 

Agricultural Forum. As the second-largest economic 

driver in CO, the agriculture industry must continue to 

innovate. This forum brought together a wide range of 

stakeholders from the Ag sector to discuss the future of 

the industry in CO.  

It is reassuring to know that our future is 

in bright hands thanks to organizations 

like the Future Farmers of America (FFA), 

4-H, and the Colorado Agriculture 

Leadership Program (CALP). These groups 

foster and grow the leaders that we need 

in our agriculture community.  

[Pictured are members of the Haxtun FFA] 

On February 23, Logan County Commissioner (former 

State Senator) Jerry Sonnenberg, was inducted into the 

Colorado Agriculture Hall of Fame. I have been honored 

to have Jerry as my mentor. This award could not have 

gone to a more deserving recipient.  

 

Well Earned Recognition 

Celebrate our livestock industry 

with Colorado’s third annual 

Meat Out Day on March 18! 
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